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December 8, 1993

s

MEMORANDUM FOR: The Chairman
~

Comissioner Rogers
Comissioner Remick
Comissioner de Planque

FROM: James M. Taylor .

Executive Director for Operations

SUBJECT: LICENSE RENEWAL RULEMAKING

In support of the License Renewal Comission paper, the staff has established
an ambitious schedule for promulgation of the proposed and final rulemaking
for license renewal.

In order to meet the schedule, all organizations will have to devote priority
attention to completion of their activities. The staff will have to
coordinate closely with ACRS since the normal lead time for ACRS review has
been reduced. A License Renewal Rule Steering Group and a License Renewal
Rule Working Group have been established to provide the focused effort needed -
to accomplish the activities associated with the ambitiour. schedule.

Enclosed is a memorandum from the Director, NRR, establishing the Steering
Group and Working Group. It also sets forth the accelerated rulemaking
schedule.

ginal Sl9ned by

James M.Ta#
James M. Taylor
Executive Director

for Operations
Enclosure:
Memorandum to J. Taylor from

T. Murley, dated 12/02/93
cc: SECY
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